
Carole Grimm 
City Clerk 
Rochester City Hall 
224 First Ave. s.w. 
Rochester, MN 55902 

October 6, 1995 

Re: ; A-5580 Rochester (Ordinance No. 3004) 
N A-5581 Rochester (Ordinance No. 3005) 

Dear Ms. Grimm: 

The Minnesota Municipal Board has now processed and approved 
the above ordinances in accordance with Minnesota Statutes, 
Chapter 414, and the Rules of Procedure. 

The law requires that a copy of the annexation ordinances 
must be delivered immediately by the governing body of the 
municipality to the appropriate county auditor or auditors, and 
filed with the township and the Secretary of State. We recommend 
that you also file the annexation ordinances with the County 
Recorder. 

The annexations are final upon the date the ordinances are 
approved by the Board, which is the date of this letter. 

PDL:ry 

cc: Olmsted County Auditor 
Marion Township Clerk 
Rochester Township Clerk 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Acting Director 

Judy Kay Scherr, Deputy City Clerk 
Jane A. Kansier, Planner 
Timothy Buechler, Property Owner (A-5580) 
Anthony & JoAnn Bianco, Property Owner (A-5581) 
Secretary of State 


